
 

 

 

Announcement 

 

Date: November 12, 2009    

 

From:  Roger West 

 

                      Re:  United Industries Appoints New President 

It is with pleasure that we announce the appointment of Greg Sturicz as the President of United 
Industries, Inc., which was effective as of November 9, 2009.   Greg’s extensive experience and his 
understanding of the industry make him an excellent choice to lead United Industries as we continue to 
expand our business.  In his new role, Greg will be responsible for all operating aspects of the business.    
 
Greg joined United in 2005 as the Vice President of Sales & Marketing.  For the past four years, he has 
been actively pursuing new business through various channels in diverse markets. Greg has been 
instrumental in establishing a strong market position within the processing industries; and, he has also 
instituted changes to how we manage and measure our sales team, and brings an enthusiastic approach 
to dynamic improvement.  A great team in both Beloit and Selmer that is committed to customer 
satisfaction supports him. 
 
Greg has more than 25 years of industry experience, having held Director and VP positions with 
Invensys APV and Alfa Laval Tri-Clover.  

  
Please join me in congratulating Greg in his new position. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
   

   
    


